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AOBA Launches Emerging Leaders Council 
  
As a major new program for 2019, the Apartment and Office Building Association of Metropolitan 
Washington is pleased to launch the Emerging Leaders Council (ELC) for property management 
professionals, with three to 10 years of property management experience, who are members of the 
Association.  

The goal of ELC in 2019 is to deliver personal and professional development and networking 
opportunities to young professionals in the industry, while developing future leaders for AOBA and the 
industry at large. 

“We believe that the future success of our Association depends on engaging more professionals at all 
levels.  This new Council will support AOBA by engaging and educating other newer-to-industry 
professionals about AOBA’s mission. It will also support efforts to recruit new members, and to 
coordinate an event for AOBA’s emerging leaders,” said Jackie Duke, Senior Vice President-Operations, 
Brookfield and AOBA’s President-elect. 

A Program Overview and Application are posted at aoba-metro.org.  A selection committee will review 
all member applications and accept up to 30 individuals from a cross-section of AOBA member 
companies.  Questions about the new Council should be directed to Annabel Bendz, Director of 
Meetings, Events and Programs, abendz@aoba-metro.org. 

 
 
AOBA is the local affiliate of the Building Owners and Managers Association International (BOMA) and 
the National Apartment Association (NAA). For more info, please visit www.aoba-metro.org. 
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